We are pleased to inform you that St Peter’s the Apostle Church will now be open to parishioners who wish to attend MASSES!!
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We will reopen for public Mass on Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 7pm.

The same restrictions are in place as there were prior to the December 26 lockdown:
-stay home if you are feeling unwell
-30% capacity restriction
-Masks are mandatory, and all are asked to maintain a 2 metre (6.5ft) social distance.
-Contact Tracing measures will be in effect at the doors
-Follow the directions of our volunteers

Mass Schedule:
Tuesday to Friday: 9am
Saturday: 4pm
Sunday: 9am & 11am

Welcome Back! 
We’ve missed You!

